
News 

In March, Year 3 were very lucky to participate in 

singing parts of the Magic Flute at the Civic Centre with 

Opera North. The children were amazing they had 

worked really hard to learn the words and were able to 

join in with all of the songs and with the fabulous opera 

singers.    

 


